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Amadi, Eric A - DNR

From: Amadi, Eric A - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 5:16 PM
To: Fassbender, Judy L - DNR; Haag, Christine T - DNR; Norman, Michele R - DNR; Nelson, 

William J - DNR; Alessi, Timothy G - DNR
Subject: Extension Request for Submittal of Revised RAOR - Former Koppers Tar Plant & Wabash 

Alloys (BRRTS #: 02-41-553761 & 06-41-561509) and City of Oak Creek Utility Corridor 
Lot 1 (BRRTS #: 02-41-561425 & 06-41-561426), Oak Creek, WI.

Hi Everyone: 
 
Mike Noel of Tetra Tech called me today (26May2021) regarding the submittal of the revised RAOR for the subject 
site.  The revised RAOR is due to us on June 1, 2021.  Mike said that Beazer is requesting an extension of 30 days (from 
June 1, 2021), to submit the revised RAOR.  I told Mike I would reach out to our group and get back to him. 
 
Please let me know what to tell Mike regarding his extension request. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Eric  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Eric Amadi 
Cell Phone: (414) 405-0752 - primary phone contact during the COVID-19 health crisis 
eric.amadi@wisconsin.gov 


